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From: Klippel, Tracey F .

Sent: 7 Mar 2018 12:07:28 +1100

To: council@nmec.tas.gov.au

Subject: Smith Street - Street Trees; Ref DJ/ge; 112300.25

Dear Mr Jennings

Thank you for your letter of 2 March regarding the proposal to plant trees up the middle of Smith Street,

Longford.
As a new resident ta Smith Street, this will be very welcome for all the reasons the council has

indicated. It will enhance what is a very pleasant street to live in.

Thank you for taking the time to write,
Can | also add that since moving to Longford | have been very impressed with the communications by

the Council to the Community & the obvious care they have for the people & town of Longford.

Kind Regards, Tracey
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RECO .7 MAR 2018
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TREE PLANTING IN SMITH STREET

We endorse and support this excellent and long overdue proposal.

On another issue we suggest a revision of the slogan at the foot of your
letterhead. :

Council cut the heart out of Longford when it forced the Norfolk Plains
Collection out of the town to its unsuitable present = and over damp -
location at Clarendon.

We understand that The National Trust of Tasmania are now claiming

ownership of these valuable items and are given to resisting re-location.

The return of these valuable documents and exhibits properly housed in
Longford would prove to be a Tourist attraction and of great value to our
local businesses.

REGARDS,

I
." ,-‘A ‘7;.

Jill & Len. Langan 7th March 2018

Document Set ID: 806576
Version: 1, Version Date; 08/03/2018
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Gail Eacher

Subject: FW: Smith St. - Street trees

From: Peter Johnson

Sent: Wednesday, 14 March 2018 2:32 PM

To: Northern Midlands Council <council@nmc.tas.gov.au>
Subject: Smith St. - Street trees

From Peter Johnson, 46,. Wellington St. Longford.

I think the proposed planting of trees up the middle of Smith St., is an excellent idea, and I
certainly hope it goes ahead.

I have one worry. The part of Smith Street having turned West from Wellington St. is heavily used
for car parking making seeing coming traffic more difficult. ~Accessing Smith St. from my garage
may be difficult with the smaller room available. Is any sort of parking restriction possible?

Peter Johnson
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From: Northern Midlands Council

Sent: Wed, 21 Mar 2018 08:58:09 +1100
To: Register Email in ECM

Subject: FW: Street trees

#ecmbody

#gapdefault

#silent

From: John lzzard
Sent: Tuesday, 20 March 2018 5:03 PM

To: Northern Midlands Council <council@nmc.tas.gov.au>
Subject: Street trees

ATTENTION: General Manager, Mr Des Jennings.

Dear Mr Jennings,

We fully support the Council plans to plant trees along Smith Street.
What a great idea.

As | mentioned during our meeting with you, our only concern is that
you provide a break in the centre so we can swing into our driveway

when we turn into Smith Street from Wellington Street.

Mr P MacDonald of Smith Street, our neighbour, also fully supports the
tree planting.

I would also add to your list of benefits that the trees would provide:
Reduction of street noise from passing vehicles.
Shade to reduce heat from bitumen in summer.

Trusting you have success with this excellent proposal.

Sincerely,

John Izzard

“Berridale”

Document Set ID: 910435
Version: 1, Version Date: 21/03/2018
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18.3.2018

The Genera | Manager
Northern Midlands Council
P.O. Box 156

Longford,

Dear Des,
Re Smith. Stréet Trees.

Many thanks for your letter of advice re the proposed plantings and following are a few comments
and observations re the proposal-

+Smith Stréet is approximately 15 meters wide

+Assuming parking on both sides take up about 4 meters this reduces available width of the
Road to 7 meters

+Your plan shows centre upstand kerbs of say 1 metre ?

+This reduces further width of each side carriageway to 3 meters

+Your photos of Campbelltown show significant canopy cover on each side which is low

+How do high vehicles clear this canopy ?

+Have Australian natives been considered ?

+1 fully support any measures for traffic calming.

+| presume provision has been made for entry into properties through the eentre planting.

| look forward to your comments

Yatirs Sincerely

z/}/(..ﬁw @é——ﬁr——c—?»ﬁ—-fjf" h
Theo Haege. T '
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Northern Midlands Medical Services
Longford Medical Centre & Perth Doctors Surgery

28 George Street, Longford, Tasmania 7301 180 Fairtlough Street. Perth, Tasmania 7300
Tel: (03) 6391 1170 Fax: (03) 6391 2722 Tel: (03) 6398 2295 Fax: (03) 6398 2§22
Principals

Dr Tim Flanagan Dr Ralph Bames DrCameron Hayes
Dr Fiona Joske Dr Tanya Petrovsky Dr Renu Singh
Dr Michelle Rapley Dr Geargia Bavin Dr Jason Jeflery

Dr Martin Hamilton

Monday 26" March 2018

Des Jennings

General Manager
Northern Midland Council
P.O Box 156

Longford

Dear Des,

Thank you for you letter dated 2" March 2018 regarding Smith Street — Street
Trees.

Our principals have noticed with concern the destruction of a house in a heritage
zone and the removal of trees to clear the area to supposedly improved parking.
We feel this couid have been done in a more constructive and neighbourly way,
that could have incorporated the new trees.

We wonder what other plans council might have with regards to Smith and
George Stieets as previous plans have come in somewhat of an ad hoc way.

We do like the idea of planting trees into the middle of our roads in that it may
improve the vision of the street and help to slow traffic. We do have a concern
and suggestion about the trees that we would appreciate some more further
information for, they are:

. Would there still be sufficient room on either side as there currently is for
parking?
Our patients park their vehicles in Smith and George Streets behind the
surgery, we think it might make the space very tight. We also have
ambulance and patiernts accessing the surgery from the back door which in
the case of the ambulance requires backing in.

2. We think a preferred choice of tree, namely an evergreen is worth
considering as it would ensure a cleaner street and be less destructive to
guttering for the buildings and houses within the street.

Lawrence
Practice Manager on behalf of the Practice Principals.

All correspondence to: 28 Gearge Street, Longlord. TASMANIA 7301

Document Set |D: 913387
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